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Dear Parent/Carer 

RE: Year 11 External Examinations 

Year 11 pupils are now beginning to sit their formal external examinations. We would like to 
take this opportunity to wish them good luck. Our staff will continue to support pupils 
through this stressful time, both academically and pastorally. Pupils are aware of our 
examination routines, which remain unchanged from their last mock series. 

As part of the formalities of the exam season, we are required to remind you and your child 
that pupils sitting examinations are bound by the regulations set out by JCQ. We, as a school 
will continue to remind pupils at regular intervals of these rules and will continue to make 
clear the expectations. However, please do take the time to discuss with your child the 
importance of these rules as a failure to follow them will result in a referral to the awarding 
bodies who will sanction in line with their policies. A copy of these regulations can be found 
at https://bit.ly/42TNMOS  

In line with mock examinations, pupils who have afternoon examinations will be dismissed at 
the end of their examinations to go home. As previously, if you wish us to arrange supervision 
for your child on site rather than them be released home, please let us know by emailing 
postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk  by 9am 6/5/2025. 

Pupils have been given a few dates previously to be aware of. Just a reminder that 11th June 
2025 and 25th June 2025 have been designated as contingency days. In the event of an 
unforeseen national event that disrupts the planned exam season, exams may be rescheduled 
on these dates. Please ensure these dates are factored into any plans you may have. 
Bloxwich Academy will have no control over this process. Results for the GCSE and BTEC 
examinations will be available on Thursday 21st August. We will be in contact later with more 
information around timings and venues.  

Should you have any queries around examinations please contact us via 
postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk for the attention of Mr Francis (Assistant Headteacher) 
who will be able to answer any questions.  

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr J Till 
Headteacher
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